

Hatfield ESC Newsletter March 2024

March Theme

March Madness

Hatfield Staff

Mr. Goldberg- Site Director Miss Chandler- Assistant Miss Amy - Assistant



We include a quiet/homework time each afternoon. Please see Mr. Goldberg if your child is struggling with his/her homework. We will make every effort to provide assistance when we know someone needs a little extra help.

When snow storms are predicted...

Listen to the radio for number 303 or watch NPTV (Comcast/Adelphia Cable channel 28 and Verizon Fios channel 29). If the schools are closed, the NPESC Program will not operate. If a one-hour delayed opening occurs, the before school program will begin at 8:00 am at each elementary school. If a two-hour delayed opening occurs, the before school program will begin at 9:00 am at each elementary school. If a three-hour delayed opening occurs, the before school program will begin at 10:00 am at each elementary school. If weather conditions worsen and schools close early, parents will receive a reminder call to note that the NPESC program will close two hours after school dismissal.

March Activities

This month we will be making Spring crafts and fun games. We will make painted shamrocks and plastic egg bunnies and chicks. The children will use these eggs during our Spring Egg Hunt. In the gym, we will play basketball and target kickball.

Parent Reminders

*If your child is **NOT** attending our program on their scheduled day, please notify us in writing or with a phone call, **especially** in the afternoons. Hatfield's phone number is 215 368-9726. You may also call the ESC office at 215-853-1039 between 8am and 4pm. You can also email Mr. Goldberg at goldbesd@npenn.org. *Credit card payments are due on the 1st to be considered on time. Checks or money orders received after the 5th will incur a \$25.00 late fee.

Important Dates

March 7th - Early Dismissal
March 25th - 29th- Spring Break
Care will be offered at Bridle Path on March
25th, 26th and 27th, for those enrolled.
March 28th, 29th - No school/No program.

Enrollment for Extended School Care **2024 Summer Camp** is now underway. Camp locations this year are Bridle Path and Gwyn Nor..